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Re : ee-web.co.uk 

6th March 2015 

 
Edward has done a great job for us. He has been very patient while 
being gently assertive with actions that we needed to be fulfilled in 
order to make our website fully functioning. Having had experience 
with other web developers in my previous company I really 
appreciate Edward ability to communicate at our level without falling 
into technical jargon which I’m afraid is general criticism of the world 
of web builders. 
 
Thanks again Edward and look forward to the next site. 
 
Vincent Tanner - Director Hertford Counselling Services 
 

http://ee-web.co.uk/

